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Take a peek!

A Note from the Office: 

 

Upon notification from Central 

Michigan District Health 

Department, we are passing the 

following information along to our 

families: 

 

Children should remain home for 24 

hours after a fever has broken 

without fever reducing medication.  If 

your child is vomiting or has diarrhea, 

they should remain home for 48 hours 

after symptoms have subsided. 



Families of 5th-8th grade Rams: 
 

Riverwood Resort and RPSA are excited to continue our 
partnership this winter! 

 
January and February dates have been added. You can sign up 

online by clicking the following link. 
 

http://www.riverwoodresort.com/-2019-youth-initiative

http://www.riverwoodresort.com/-2019-youth-initiative


Dear Renaissance Families: 
 
FlexTech High School is proud to invite all students and their families to 
our Fall Project Showcase! 
 
We use a project based approach where we integrate content from 
multiple subjects with things that are relevant and interesting to 
students. Teachers collaborate with colleagues or community members 
to create cross-curricular experiences and rigorous learning 
opportunities for all students.   
 
Every project begins with a big idea or essential question that guides the 
student through their research.  At the end of each semester, students 
select their favorite project to present at our project showcase event.  At 
the project showcase, students share their work with a public audience 
who provides feedback to them.   
 
We are extremely excited to speak with you about our program and we 
will have enrollment information available at the event as well. The 
FlexTech Fall Project Showcase will be at Morey FlexTech High School 
from 5PM - 7PM.

When: Thursday January 24th from 

5PM - 7PM 

Where: Morey FlexTech High School 

380 West Blanchard Rd Shepherd, MI 

48883



This is a great opportunity for our older Rams to check out Mount 
Pleasant High School's Tech Center!



*Our preschool families are also invited. :)











Athletics
 
Boys Basketball Banquet: 
The boys basketball banquet is scheduled for February 22nd. The event will 
be in the school cafeteria from 5:30pm - 7:00pm. Basketball players, and their 
families, are invited to attend an evening of celebrating our season’s 
accomplishments.  Dinner will be served and awards will be given. 
 
Please wash and return uniforms to Mr. McCausey as soon as possible. 
 Thank you for your consideration and cooperation. 
 
Cheer Team: 
The Renaissance Cheer Team will participate in the Alma College Spiritfest 
competition on January 26th.  The event begins at 10:00am.  The bus will 
leave Renaissance at 8:20am.  If you want to transport your child, a 
transportation waiver form must be signed in advance by Mrs. Bergman. 
 Please do not wait till the last minute.  Spectators will be charged $5 to get in. 
 Doors will open at 8:30am. Cheerleaders and spectators should enter the 
Hogan Center from the parking lot off of Grant Ave.  Parking is very limited; 
therefore, I encourage everyone that is planning on attending, arrive early.  A 
campus parking map will be sent home this week with your child. 
 Concessions are available for purchase; however, there is not an “area” for 
teams to eat or use as “their space” - this is an athletic arena. 
 
Girls Basketball: 
Remember, student-athlete fees and paperwork are due at this time.  All fees 
and paperwork must be in prior to the first game.  Any outstanding fees and 
paperwork will result in non-participation until collected. 
 
Fundraiser Thank You: 
I want to thank each and every person that came out for the All-You-Can-Eat 
Domino’s Pizza Fundraiser!  Even though we did not have school that day, 
the event was a success, and with your support, we are able to provide more 
opportunities for our students!  Thank you! 



Battle of the Books
   Three teams of students will be representing 
Renaissance at the Battle of the Books 
competition this year.  This first written battle 
takes place on Tuesday, January 29.  Students 
on the team will travel via school bus at the end 
of the school day to participate in Midland. 
 Students will be back at Renaissance and 
ready for pickup at 6:30 p.m. following the 
battle.  Battle participants will be bringing home 
an informational letter with additional details this 
week. 
 
   Students who have checked out battle books, 
but who are not on one of the official battle 
teams should return the books at this time so 
that the battle teams have adequate copies to 
prepare.  These books will again become 
available to all students at the conclusion of the 
battle season.  Thanks for your assistance. 


